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NRC LAUNCHES USER-FRIENDLY WEB TOOL
FOR SEARCHING AGENCY DOCUMENTS
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has added a search interface to its online Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) to improve the public’s ability to find and obtain NRC documents.

“This is another example of the efforts the agency has underway to be as open and transparent as possible,” said NRC Chairman Gregory B. Jaczko.

The Web-based “ADAMS PUBLIC” interface replaces access to the Publicly Available Records System (PARS) that required downloading additional software. The original Web-based PARS interface introduced in 2003 remains available.
ADAMS PUBLIC runs as an application in a user’s browser, using multiple search fields to identify and retrieve relevant information. The new interface also provides access to the Public Legacy Library, which holds 2 million bibliographic citations to microfiched documents dating from the late 1940s to 1999. The new interface includes a "user-friendly” search screen and content search capability for more exact searches, and it can generate reports from search results. The ADAMS PUBLIC Web page (http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams/adams-public.html) provides easily understandable instructions for searching, viewing and downloading documents.
ADAMS PUBLIC is the NRC’s first step in upgrading the ADAMS operating platform as part of an overall Enterprise Content Management (ECM) strategy. For more information on the new ADAMS interface, please contact the Public Document Room at 1-800-397-4209, 301-415-4737 or e-mail pdr.resource@nrc.gov.
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